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June 27, 2016 

 
             File Nos. 160729 
 
Sarah Jones 
Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 
Dear Ms. Jones: 
 
On June 21, 2016, Supervisor Cohen introduced the following Hearing to consider the proposed 
Initiative Ordinance, for the November 8, 2016 Election: 
 

File No.  160729 Hearing - Initiative Ordinance - Business and Tax Regulations 
Code - One Cent per Ounce Tax on the Distribution of Sugary 
Beverages  

 
Hearing to consider the proposed initiative ordinance submitted by four or more 
Supervisors to the voters at the November 8, 2016, Election, entitled "Ordinance 
amending the Business and Tax Regulations Code by imposing a tax of one cent per 
ounce on the distribution of sugar-sweetened beverages, and amending the 
Administrative Code by creating a Sugary Drinks Distributor Tax Advisory Committee." 

 
 
This matter are being transmitted to you for environmental review. 
 
 Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
  

   
 By:  Victor Young, Committee Clerk 
        Rules Committee 
Attachment 
 
c: Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planner 
 Jeanie Poling, Environmental Planner 
 


